
January 19, 1923

The Venerable Archdeacon Scott, 
2 imard Street, 
uebec.

My dear rchdeacon:-

iteferrlng to your communication with 
Mr# Beatty regarding the labrador Coast, we shall be very 
pleased to try and arrange a m eting of students waich you 
could address.

Till you be so good as to write to the 
Reverend H.R. Avison, 3.*., 3*3., trathcona Hall, 348 Sherbrooke 
Street, est and let him know on what date you could come to 
Montreal for the purpose. It would x>robably be best for you 
to give some choice of dates, as there are so many engagements 
during the term.

Kind regards,

Yours sincerely.

"'"i lfrid iovey.


